
City of Grand Mound  
Special meeting  
March 26, 2025  
 
Mayor Crosthwaite called the meeting to order at 6:00p.m. Council members Schanze, Green, 
Beitelspacher, Banowetz and Beuthien were in attendance.  
A public hearing was held regarding the proposed tax levy. Residents expressed concern over 
raising taxes and expressed that it would be a burden. The Council understands and stated that 
the city tax rates are going down.   
At 6:24 p.m., a motion to adjourn was made by Beuthien with a second by Schanze. All ayes.  
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